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DATE: October 29,2010 

, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: rueblood, Regulatory Analyst, Division of Regulatory Analysis 

RE: VPetition by Verizon Florida LLC for Waiver of Rule 25-4.040(2), Docket No. 100327 

Attached is an email to Verizon Florida LLC regarding the update of Attachments A and B of 
Please place this memorandum and the accompanying email between Staffs Recommendation. 

Commission staff and Verizon in the above referenced docket file. 
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Frank Trueblood 

From: Frank Trueblood 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: Laura King 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 100327-TL, Verizon's Waiver of Residential Directory Requirement 

Thursday, October 28,2010 7:37 AM 

'Clark, Demetria Germaine'; David Christian 

Thank you Demetria for your prompt reply. Next week is fine. Have a great day and weekend. 

F. Trueblood, Regulatory Analyst 
Division of Regulatory Analysis 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Telephone: (850) 413-7019 
Facsimile: (850) 413-7020 

From: Clark, Demetria Germaine [mailto:demetria.g.clark@verizon.corn] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2010 5:08 PM 
To: Frank Trueblood; David Christian 
Cc: Laura King 
Subjeb: Re: Docket No. 100327-TL, Verizon's Waiver of Residential Directory Requirement 

Frank: 

We'll have revised attachments to you for review early next week. Certain people who need to sign off on the 
revisions are out of the office until Friday. 
Demetria 

. . . . ...- . .. .. . . 

From: Frank Trueblood 
To: Christian, David (David) 
Cc: Clark, Demetria Germaine; Laura King 
Sent: Wed Ob 27 11:09:53 2010 
Subject: Docket No. 100327-TL, Verizon's Waiver of Residential Directory Requirement 

Good morning, 

On September 14,2010, Staffs Recommendation was approved with the understanding that we would 
work with Verizon on Attachments A and B of the recommendation. On Monday, October 25,2010, the 
Commission issued the Consummating Order. 

Have the attachments been updated and when should staff expect to receive copies for review? Should 
you have questions, please let me know. 

F. Trueblood, Regulatory Analyst 
Division of Regulatory Analysis 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Telephone: (850) 413-7019 
Facsimile: (850) 413-7020 
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